From; dosserysimon. |

Sent: 30 May 2019 17:10

To: Constantinescu, Nora-Andreea

Subject: RE: 2019/2165/INVALID 62-64 Churchway
Attachments: GA600.pdf; GAG0L.pdf

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Nora,

just to confirm the proposal is to retain the existing HMO units on site.
The other comments has been noted and added to the attached drawings.
regards

Simon

On 30 May 2019 at 16:28 "Constantinescu, Nora-Andreea" <Nora-
Andreea.Constantinescu@camden.gov.uk> wrote:

Dear Simon,

Just to clarify our discussion and what is the additional information needed.
- Please clarify if the proposal is to retain the existing HMO units on site.

- The existing drawings should be labelled ‘pre-existing’ and the proposed drawings
‘existing’ as they would show the existing situation on site.

Best Regards,

Nora

Nora-Andreea Constantinescu
Planning Officer

Telephone: 02079745758
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